
The Allegheny College
Department of Chemistry

The Department of Chemistry invites applications
for the 2025 Ruth Ann Verell Scholarship
at Oak Ridge National Laboratory

The Oak Ridge National Laboratories Internship Endowment was 
established by Dr. Ruth Ann Peterson Verell, Class of 1957.  The fund 
supports an internship for a current Allegheny student at the Oak Ridge 
National Laboratory.  The internship appointment is 10 weeks during 
the summer (May through August).

The award provides a $4,500 stipend and a $2,000 allowance to offset 
the costs of travel and accommodations.  Interns should have a car at 
their disposal, as there is no housing within walking distance of the 
research facilities.  

If you would like to be considered for this opportunity, please send a 
brief letter of interest via email to Shaun Murphree, Chair of Chemistry, 
(smurphre@allegheny.edu) by Tuesday 15 December 2024 with the 
subject line “Oak Ridge Internship”.  Candidates will be evaluated on 
their academic record and promise for research.  The Ruth Ann Verell 
Scholar will be announced by Tuesday 10 December 2024.
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